
MARCH FOR THE
MURDERED
MILLION
An estimated 17,000 healthy young
greyhounds are killed every
year by the greyhound
racing industry. In VIC
alone, 58 greyhounds 
were put down at the
track in the first 6
months of 2016
due to racing-
related injuries. 
On
we will march in memory of all the hounds who
never made it out of the industry.

24 July 2016

Will you walk with us for the greyhounds?

Follow us on Facebook to support our efforts to
improve greyhound welfare:
www.facebook.com/CoalitionForTheProtectionOfGreyhounds
www.facebook.com/ShutItDownNationalDayOfAction

When:
Where:

Rules:

11.00am (Sunday, 24 July 2016)
Parliament House, Spring St, 
Melbourne, VIC
Dogs welcome. Please wear black as a
token of respect for the greyhounds.


